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Preston Building Update
Despite the rain and extreme heat, the future Preston Building con-
tinues to grow! Currently, you will notice the structural retaining wall 
come to close and concrete pours conclude. In addition, all footing 
concrete pours are complete, giving this home a footprint. From an 
aerial view, you can see A section, closest to the Cotter building, 
B section and finally C section closest to the edge of the property. 
Currently, the project is in preparation of structural steel and con-
crete decking, which will take place within a few short days.
As of the end of July, backfill around the building is nearly com-
plete. Additionally, underground utilities (water mains, wastewater, 
electricity, etc.) are underway. 
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Bil l is the senior project 
superintendent serving the 
Barclay Team, working closely 
with subcontractors, vendors, 
and the client. He works closely 
with his team to provide a 
detailed schedule guiding 
the project despite setbacks 
such as weather or unforeseen 
events. Bill is a seasoned 
veteran of the construction 
business, with years of experience and a diverse 
variety of projects throughout his career. Bill enjoys 
spending time with his family, gardening, projects 
around the house, skiing whenever possible, and of 
course, spending time at the beach over the summer. 

Meet your Project Team!

As seen in these photos, block 
stairtowers have been raised and 
steel bearing plates installed for 
structural steel to begin swinging 
over the jobsite.


